
University of
Regina Website

Upcoming Events
for Students

Tours &
Enrolment

Counselling

University of Regina Counsellor Newsletter - March 2022

QUICK NAVIGATION:

Hi [[Contact.FirstName]],

We hope you've had a great start to March and had a great weekend! Thank you to
those of you who joined us for the Counsellor Update on Friday! We hope all of your
questions were answered and you found the information provided helpful.

We were glad to hear that some of you have gotten a chance to view the new website
and made use of the helpful resources like the new program index and an application
guide (including admission requirements, deadlines, and the process) for students. 
If you find any issues, please send your feedback directly to
enrolment.services@uregina.ca. You can include the URL or section of the website
that you are finding problems with and we will help troubleshoot to the best of our ability!
Thank you for your patience and valuable feedback!

We have a few upcoming events we would like to draw your attention to and a final
reminder to please encourage students to apply before March 15, 2022 in order to be
eligible for automatic entrance awards! 

https://www.uregina.ca/
https://urconnected.uregina.ca/events/index.do
https://urconnected.uregina.ca/events/tour-and-counselling-registration.ezc
https://www.uregina.ca/academics/index.html
https://www.uregina.ca/admissions/application-guide/index.html
https://www.uregina.ca/high-school/guidance-counsellors/index.html


Summer Bridge Program

Are your students looking to enhance their academic skills before they start their Fall
2022 semester at the University of Regina? Would they like to gain exposure to what life
on campus is like? Then, the University of Regina Summer Bridge Program is for them!
This program will give new students a chance to experience studying at the University of
Regina before their fall semester begins. The Summer Bridge Program incorporates
academic skill development, university preparedness, and social activities to assist
students in being successful at the University of Regina. The program will be delivered
from July 4th to August 25th. 

More Information

Faculty of Business

https://www.uregina.ca/admissions/apply.html
https://www.uregina.ca/student/ssc/summerbridge/index.html


The Hill School of Business continues to host a monthly "What is Business" series for
Prospective Hill Students to share the ins and outs of what can be expected from a
degree in Business Administration. Each session will focus on different study areas
offered at the Hill School.

The events will be an hour-long and feature information about our programs and how to
apply, as well as presentations from a Hill instructor and current students.

Wednesday, March 30, 2022 -  International Opportunities & Study Abroad

Tuesday, April 26, 2022 - Human Resources

Wednesday, May 25, 2022 - What I Wished I Knew in My First Year

At each session, attendees will have an opportunity to win one of 4, $50 Visa gift cards.

Registration

Admitted Students - Course Registration

Newly admitted students will be able to register for their courses soon! They should keep
an eye out for upcoming emails and invites to Course Registration Days which will be
held both virtually and in-person this year. They can check their time-ticket in UR Self-
Service for their exact date if they are not sure which category they fall under. 

Links will be available and sent out soon for them to sign up! Students can check
the What's Next Checklist for information about next steps and the Quick Guide to
Course Registration as a starting point!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g6XSGAjTmtw
https://www.uregina.ca/business/hill/prospective-students/whats_business_series.html
https://www.uregina.ca/admissions/undergraduate/admitted/quick-guide.html
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What's Next Checklist

Upcoming 2022 Events and Deadlines

March 9 - U of R Information Session (General Presentation)

March 11 - Campus Visit Day 

March 11 - MAP Life Event (Admitted Students Event)

March 15: Deadline to apply for Entrance Awards / Early Application Deadline

March 17 - Arts Student Kickoff (Admitted Students Event)

April 8 - Campus Visit Day

Please encourage students to apply before March 15, 2022 in order to be eligible for
automatic entrance awards! We are excited to welcome students back to our campus by
bringing back campus tours this month! 

If you have any questions, please let us know!

U of R Enrolment Services
Enrolment.Services@uregina.ca
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